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Letter dated 31 March 1993 from the Permanent
Representative of Denmark to the United Nations
addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to transmit herewith the text in English and French of a
statement on violence in South Africa issued by the European Community and its
member States on 30 March 1993 (see annex).

I should be grateful if you would have the text of the present letter and
its annex circulated as an official document of the General Assembly, under
item 38 of the preliminary list, and of the Security Council.

(Signed) Bent HAAKONSEN
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
of Denmark
to the United Nations

* A/48/50.
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Annex

Statement on violence in South Africa issued by the European
Community and its member States on 30 March 1993

In spite of the general downward trend of violence since the beginning of
1993 the wave of violence has continued in certain areas of Natal and Transvaal,
culminating in a recent series of senseless murders of children and other
innocent victims.

The Community and its member States express their abhorrence and
condemnaticn of these crimes and appeal to all parties engaged in the effort to
reach a negotiated settlement for a future political dispensation in South
Africa to do their utmost to bring the violence to an end and to renounce
violence in all its forms.

In this connection the Community and its member States have taken due note,
inter alia, of the Goldstone Commission’s report of 15 March 1993 by the
Committee conducting a preliminary investigation into the activities of the
Azanian People’s Liberation Army (APLA) as well as of the Commission’s
recommendations addressed to the international community.

The Community and its member States have in many ways demonstrated their
support for the peace process in South Africa, in particular through the
deployment of the European Community Observer Mission in South Africa (ECOMSA) .
Together with the missions of the United Nations, the Organization of African
Unity and the Commonwealth, ECOMSA has the mandate to observe the situation on
the ground in areas most affected by violence and to facilitate dialogue between
the relevant parties in order to defuse potential situations of conflict when
needed.

The Community and its member States urge all parties to support the
international observer missions in fulfilling their tasks and stress the
importance of allowing the international observer missions free access to all
parts of South Africa, including the so-called homelands.

They renew their call to all parties to sign the national peace accord and
to participate in the peace structures. They welcome the forthcoming resumption
of multiparty negotiations and urge all parties who have not yet done so to
commit themselves to a speedy and peaceful transition to a democratic,
non-racial and united South Africa.




